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German Art History and Scientific Thought MitchellB. Frank 2017-07-05 A fresh
contribution to the ongoing debate between Kunstwissenschaft (scientific study
of art) and Kunstgeschichte (art history), this essay collection explores how
German-speaking art historians of the late nineteenth and early twentieth
century self-consciously generated a field of study. Prominent North American
and European scholars provide new insights into how a mixing of diverse
methodologies took place, in order to gain a more subtle and comprehensive
understanding of how art history became institutionalized and legitimized in
Germany. One common assumption about early art-historical writing in Germany is
that it depended upon a simplistic and narrowly-defined formalism. This book
helps to correct this stereotype by demonstrating the complexity of discussion
surrounding formalist concerns, and by examining how German-speaking art
historians borrowed, incorporated, stole, and made analogies with concepts from
the sciences in formulating their methods. In focusing on the work of some of
the well-known 'fathers' of the discipline - such as Alois Riegl and Heinrich
W?lfflin - as well as on lesser-known figures, the essays in this volume
provide illuminating, and sometimes surprising, treatments of art history's
prior and understudied interactions with a wide range of scientific
orientations, from psychology, sociology, and physiognomics to evolutionism and
comparative anatomy.
Deutsche Bücher : Eine Auswahl Der Wichtigsten Erscheinungen Aus Den Jahren
1914-1925 1925
Beyond the Babylonian Trauma Gerald Hartung 2018-09-24 Hartung works out both
the linguistic and philosophy of language setting as well as socio-political
and cultural implications of the radical critique of language developed in the
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late 19th and early 20th centuries by philosophers as diverse as Steinthal,
Cohen, Simmel or Cassirer. He argues that the theories pleaded for a plurality
of linguistic and cultural forms as well as for a new logic beyond the
traditional nature/culture partition.
Hybrid Neural Systems Stefan Wermter 2006-12-30 Hybrid neural systems are
computational systems which are based mainly on artificial neural networks and
allow for symbolic interpretation or interaction with symbolic components. This
book is derived from a workshop held during the NIPS'98 in Denver, Colorado,
USA, and competently reflects the state of the art of research and development
in hybrid neural systems. The 26 revised full papers presented together with an
introductory overview by the volume editors have been through a twofold process
of careful reviewing and revision. The papers are organized in the following
topical sections: structured connectionism and rule representation; distributed
neural architectures and language processing; transformation and explanation;
robotics, vision, and cognitive approaches.
Neurobiology of "Umwelt" Alain Berthoz 2008-11-14 At the beginning of the 20th
century, German biologist Jakob von Uexküll created the concept of "Umwelt" to
denote the environment as experienced by a subject. This concept of environment
differs from the idea of passive surroundings and is defined not just by
physical surroundings, but is rather a "subjective universe", a space weighted
with meaning. Today, neuroscience provides a new way to look at the brain’s
capability to create a representation of the world. At the same time
behavioural specialists are demonstrating that animals have a richer mental
universe than previously known. Philosophical reflection thus finds itself with
more experimental and objective data as well. Nearly a century after the
publication of von Uexküll’s founding work ("Umwelt und Innenwelt der Tiere"
was published in 1909), neurobiologists, psychologists, sociologists,
anthropologists, ethologists, and philosophers revisit his mail concept at the
light of modern science
Animals, Machines, and AI Erika Quinn 2021-11-08 Sentient animals, machines,
and robots abound in German literature and culture, but there has been
surprisingly limited scholarship on non-human life forms in German studies.
This volume extends interdisciplinary research in emotion studies to examine
non-humans and the affective relationships between humans and non-humans in
modern German cultural history. In recent years, fascination with emotions,
developments in robotics, and the burgeoning of animal studies in and beyond
the academy have given rise to questions about the nature of humanity. Using
sources from the life sciences, literature, visual art, poetry, philosophy, and
photography, this collection interrogates not animal or machine emotions per
se, but rather uses animals and machines as lenses through which to investigate
human emotions and the affective entanglements between humans and non-humans.
The COVID-19 pandemic made us more keenly aware of the importance of both
animals and new technologies in our daily lives, and this volume ultimately
sheds light on the centrality of non-humans in the human emotional world and
the possibilities that relationships with non-humans offer for enriching that
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world.
Matsutake Worlds Lieba Faier 2021-07-16 The matsutake mushroom continues to be
a highly sought delicacy, especially in Chinese, Japanese, and Korean cuisine.
Matsutake Worlds explores this mushroom through the lens of multi-species
encounters centered around the matsutake’s notorious elusiveness. The
mushroom’s success, the contributors of this volume argue, cannot be accounted
for by any one cultural, social, political, or economic process. Rather, the
matsutake mushroom has flourished as the result of a number of different
processes and dynamics, culminating in the culinary institution we know today.
Revolutionary Changes in Understanding Man and Society Johann Götschl
2012-12-06 JOHANN GOTSCHL Over the last decades, social philosophers,
economists. sociologists, utility and game theorists, biologists,
mathematicians, moral philosophers and philosophers have created totally new
concepts and methods of understanding the function and role of humans in their
modern societies. The years between 1953 and 1990 brought drastic changes in
the scientific foundations and dynamic of today's society. A burst of entirely
new, revolutionary ideas, similar to those which heralded the beginning of the
twentieth century in physics, dominates the picture. This book also discusses
the ongoing refutation of old concepts in the social sciences. Some of them
are: the traditional concepts ofrationality, for example, based on maximization
of interests, the linearity of axiomatic methods, methodological individualism,
and the concept of a static society. Today the revolutionary change from a
static view of our society to an evolutionary one reverberates through all
social sciences and will dominate the twenty-first century. In an uncertain and
risky world where cooperation and teamwork is getting more and more important,
one cannot any longer call the maximization of one's own expectations of
utility or interests "rational" .
Learning from Animals? Louise S. Roska-Hardy 2008-10-27 Human language,
cognition, and culture are unique; they are unparalleled in the animal kingdom.
The claim that we can learn what makes us human by studying other animal
species provokes vigorous reactions and many deny that comparative research can
shed any light on the origins and character of human distinctive capacities.
However, Learning from Animals? presents empirical research and an analysis of
comparative approaches for an understanding of human uniqueness, arguing that
we cannot know what capacities are uniquely human until we learn what other
species can do. This interdisciplinary volume explores the prospects and
problems of comparative approaches for understanding modern humans’ abilities
by presenting: (1) the latest findings and theoretical approaches in
primatology, comparative psychology, linguistics, and philosophy; (2)
methodological reflections on the prospects and challenges of understanding
human capacities through comparative research strategies; and (3) discussions
of conceptual and ethical issues. This is the first book to address the issues
raised by comparative research from such a diverse perspective. It will
therefore be of great interest to students, researchers, and professionals in
comparative psychology, linguistics, primatology, biology, and philosophy.
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Deleuze and Ethology Jason Cullen 2020-09-17 Ethology, or, how animals relate
to their environments is currently enjoying increased academic attention. A
prominent figure in this scholarship is Gilles Deleuze and yet, the
significance of his relational metaphysics to ethology has still not been
scrutinised. Jason Cullen's book is the first text to analyse Deleuze's
philosophical ethology and he prioritises the theorist's examination of how
beings relate to each other. For Cullen, Deleuze's Cinema books are integral to
this investigation and he highlights how they expose a key Deleuzian theme:
that beings are fundamentally continuous with each other. In light of this
continuity then, Cullen reveals that how beings understand each other shapes
them and allows them to transform their shared worlds.
Neurobiology of "Umwelt" Alain Berthoz 2008-11-12 At the beginning of the 20th
century, German biologist Jakob von Uexküll created the concept of "Umwelt" to
denote the environment as experienced by a subject. This concept of environment
differs from the idea of passive surroundings and is defined not just by
physical surroundings, but is rather a "subjective universe", a space weighted
with meaning. Today, neuroscience provides a new way to look at the brain’s
capability to create a representation of the world. At the same time
behavioural specialists are demonstrating that animals have a richer mental
universe than previously known. Philosophical reflection thus finds itself with
more experimental and objective data as well. Nearly a century after the
publication of von Uexküll’s founding work ("Umwelt und Innenwelt der Tiere"
was published in 1909), neurobiologists, psychologists, sociologists,
anthropologists, ethologists, and philosophers revisit his mail concept at the
light of modern science
Stevens' Handbook of Experimental Psychology and Cognitive Neuroscience,
Sensation, Perception, and Attention 2018-02-12 II. Sensation, Perception &
Attention: John Serences (Volume Editor) (Topics covered include taste; visual
object recognition; touch; depth perception; motor control; perceptual
learning; the interface theory of perception; vestibular, proprioceptive, and
haptic contributions to spatial orientation; olfaction; audition; time
perception; attention; perception and interactive technology; music perception;
multisensory integration; motion perception; vision; perceptual rhythms;
perceptual organization; color vision; perception for action; visual search;
visual cognition/working memory.)
Jakob von Uexküll and Philosophy Francesca Michelini 2019-12-20 Dismissed by
some as the last of the anti-Darwinians, his fame as a rigorous biologist even
tainted by an alleged link to National Socialist ideology, it is undeniable
that Jakob von Uexküll (1864-1944) was eagerly read by many philosophers across
the spectrum of philosophical schools, from Scheler to Merleau-Ponty and
Deleuze and from Heidegger to Blumenberg and Agamben. What has then allowed his
name to survive the misery of history as well as the usually fatal gap between
science and humanities? This collection of essays attempts for the first time
to do justice to Uexküll’s theoretical impact on Western culture. By
highlighting his importance for philosophy, the book aims to contribute to the
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general interpretation of the relationship between biology and philosophy in
the last century and explore the often neglected connection between continental
philosophy and the sciences of life. Thanks to the exploration of Uexküll’s
conceptual legacy, the origins of cybernetics, the overcoming of metaphysical
dualisms, and a refined understanding of organisms appear variedly
interconnected. Uexküll’s background and his relevance in current debates are
thoroughly examined as to appeal to undergraduate and postgraduate students, as
well as postdoctoral researchers in fields such as history of the life
sciences, philosophy of biology, critical animal studies, philosophical
anthropology, biosemiotics and biopolitics.
Rethinking Music through Science and Technology Studies Antoine Hennion
2021-05-04 This volume seeks to offer a new approach to the study of music
through the lens of recent works in science and technology studies (STS), which
propose that facts are neither absolute truths, nor completely relative, but
emerge from an intensely collective process of construction. Applied to the
study of music, this approach enables us to reconcile the human, social,
factual, and technological aspects of the musical world, and opens the prospect
of new areas of inquiry in musicology and sound studies. Rethinking Music
through Science and Technology Studies draws together a wide range of both
leading and emerging scholars to offer a critical survey of STS applications to
music studies, considering topics ranging from classical music instrumentmaking to the ethos of DIY in punk music. The book’s four sections focus on key
areas of music study that are impacted by STS: organology, sound studies, music
history, and epistemology. Raising crucial methodological and epistemological
questions about the study of music, this book will be relevant to scholars
studying the interactions between music, culture, and technology from many
disciplinary perspectives.
The Human–Animal Boundary Mario Wenning 2018-11-27 The Human–Animal Boundary
shifts the traditional anthropocentric focus of philosophy and literature by
combining the question “what is human?” with the question “what is animal?” The
objective is to expand the imaginative scope of human–animal relationships by
combining perspectives from different disciplines, traditions, and cultural
backgrounds.
Heidegger and Jewish Thought Elad Lapidot 2017-11-15 This book presents Jewish
thought as a new perspective for perceiving and examining Heidegger's
philosophy in relation to the Western intellectual tradition, offering new and
constructive directions for the current Black Notebooks debate and featuring
work by the leading authors of that debate.
German Books Börsenverein der Deutschen Buchhändler zu Leipzig (Germany) 1925
Philosophy of Language F. Von Kutschera 2012-12-06 This book has arisen out of
lectures I gave in recent years at the Uni versities of Munich and Regensburg,
and it is intended to serve as a textbook for courses in the Philosophy of
Language. In my lectures I was able to presuppose that the students had taken
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an introductory course in logic. Some knowledge of logic will also be helpful
in studying this book - as it is almost everywhere else in philosophy -,
especially in Section 3. 2, but it is no prerequisite. I would like to give my
sincere thanks to Prof. Terrell for his excellent translation of the book,
which is based on the second, revised and en larged German edition. Regensburg,
May 1975 FRANZ VON KUTSCHERA INTRODUCTION Language has become one of
philosophy's most important and pressing themes during this century. This
preoccupation with language has its ori gins in the most diverse areas of
philosophical inquiry.
Relating to Environments Rosemarie Sokol Chang 2009-08-01 Jakob von Uexkull
founded Umwelt research with a clear idea – that humans are not qualitatively
different than other species. Umwelt, literally “outer-world”, is the study of
the organism in relation to the world around it, as well as the meaning that
the world holds for that organism. Thus the world is a truly subjective place.
While von Uexkull’s theory has entered into the social sciences via semiotics,
and biology via ethology, the authors of these chapters go between and beyond
these disciplines to examine everything from cells to spiders to humans and
culture. The authors adopt the framework of Umwelt theory to examine unique
aspects of the natural world by relating the inner world of the subject and the
objects to which that organism attends.
Ecological Thought in German Literature and Culture Gabriele Duerbeck
2017-10-16 This volume surveys the contribution of German literature and
culture to the evolution of ecological thought from the age of Goethe to the
present. In a broad spectrum of essays from different periods, disciplines, and
genres, it conveys both the uniqueness and the transnational significance of
German ecological thought.
Husserl’s Ideen Lester Embree 2012-11-05 This collection of more than two dozen
essays by philosophy scholars of international repute traces the profound
impact exerted by Husserl’s Meisterwerk, known in its shortened title as Ideen,
whose first book was released in 1913. Published to coincide with the centenary
of its original appearance, and fifty years after the second book went to print
in 1952, the contributors offer a comprehensive array of perspectives on the
ways in which Husserl’s concept of phenomenology influenced leading figures and
movements of the last century, including, among others, Ortega y Gassett, Edith
Stein, Martin Heidegger, Aron Gurwitsch, Ludwig Landgrebe, Dorion Cairns,
Simone de Beauvoir, Jean-Paul Sartre, Maurice Merleau-Ponty, Jacques Derrida
and Giles Deleuze. In addition to its documentation and analysis of the
historical reception of these works, this volume also illustrates the ongoing
relevance of the Ideen, offering scholarly discussion of the issues raised by
his ideas as well as by the figures who took part in critical phenomenological
dialogue with them. Among the topics discussed are autism, empathy, the nature
of the emotions, the method and practice of phenomenology, the foundations of
ethics, naturalism, intentionality, and human rights, to name but a few. Taken
together, these specially commissioned original essays offer an unrivaled
overview of the reception of Husserl‘s Ideen, and the expanding
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phenomenological enterprise it initiated. They show that the critical
discussion of issues by phenomenologists continues to be relevant for the 21st
century.
Interpreting and Explaining Transcendence Robert A. Yelle 2021-09-07 In this
volume, an interdisciplinary group of scholars uses history, sociology,
anthropology, and semiotics to approach Transcendence as a human phenomenon,
and shows the unavoidability of thinking with and through the Beyond. Religious
experience has often been defined as an encounter with a transcendent God. Yet
humans arguably have always tried to get outside or beyond themselves and
society. The drive to exceed some limit or condition of finitude is an eduring
aspect of culture, even in a "disenchanted" society that may have cut off most
paths of access to the Beyond. The contributors to this volume demonstrate the
humanity of Transcendence in various ways: as an effort to get beyond our crass
physical materiality; as spiritual entrepreneurship; as the ecstasy of rituals
of possession; and as a literary, aesthetic, and semiotic event. These efforts
build from a shared conviction that Transcendene is thoroughly human, and
accordingly avoid purely confessional and parochial approches while taking
seriously the various claims and behavioral expressions of traditions in which
Transcendence has been understood in theological terms.
The Life Space of the Urban Child Gunter Mey 2017-09-08 The heart of this book
is the translation of The Life Space of the Urban Child, written in 1935 by
Martha and Hans Heinrich Muchow. Life Space provides a fresh look at children
as actors and how they absorb their city environments. It uses an empirical
base connected with theories about the worlds in which children live. The first
section provides historical background on Muchow's study and the author. The
second section presents the translation of the Life Space study, as well as
comments from an environmental psychologist's perspective. The third section
reviews the study's theoretical foundations, including the concept of "critical
personalism," the perspectives of phenomenology, and the notion of Umwelt
(environment). The last section addresses various lines of research developed
from the Life Space study, including Muchow's work in describing children in
urban environments, methodological approaches, and the significance of space in
social science and educational contexts. The manner in which Martha Muchow
conducted her studies is itself of note. She obtained access to the children in
their environments and combined observation with cartographies and essays
produced by the children. This approach was new at the time and continues to
inspire researchers today. This volume is the latest work in Transaction's
History and Theory of Psychology series.
Essential Readings in Biosemiotics Donald Favareau 2010-06-10 Synthesizing the
findings from a wide range of disciplines – from biology and anthropology to
philosophy and linguistics – the emerging field of Biosemiotics explores the
highly complex phenomenon of sign processing in living systems. Seeking to
advance a naturalistic understanding of the evolution and development of signdependent life processes, contemporary biosemiotic theory offers important new
conceptual tools for the scientific understanding of mind and meaning, for the
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development of artificial intelligence, and for the ongoing research into the
rich diversity of non-verbal human, animal and biological communication
processes. Donald Favareau’s Essential Readings in Biosemiotics has been
designed as a single-source overview of the major works informing this new
interdiscipline, and provides scholarly historical and analytical commentary on
each of the texts presented. The first of its kind, this book constitutes a
valuable resource to both bioscientists and to semioticians interested in this
emerging new discipline, and can function as a primary textbook for students in
biosemiotics, as well. Moreover, because of its inherently interdisciplinary
nature and its focus on the ‘big questions’ of cognition, meaning and
evolutionary biology, this volume should be of interest to anyone working in
the fields of cognitive science, theoretical biology, philosophy of mind,
evolutionary psychology, communication studies or the history and philosophy of
science.
Aesthetics, Metaphysics, Language Stefano Marino 2015-09-18 Martin Heidegger
and Hans-Georg Gadamer undoubtedly belong among the most important
representatives of twentieth-century phenomenological hermeneutics, which
represents, in turn, one of the major traditions within so-called continental
philosophy. Respectively teacher and pupil, during their long and
philosophically intense lives and careers Heidegger and Gadamer greatly
contributed to the development of philosophical thought in our age, providing
significant and often decisive contributions in various fields of philosophical
inquiry. Their main works, Being and Time (1927) and Truth and Method (1960),
respectively amount to the great “classics” of contemporary philosophy, both
being extraordinarily influential books without which the history of twentiethand also twenty-first century philosophy as we know it would not be
conceivable. This book addresses a number of problems concerning aesthetics,
metaphysics, language and philosophical anthropology, by focusing on
Heidegger’s and Gadamer’s specific contributions in these fields, and by
establishing fruitful and original comparisons between their views and those of
other relevant thinkers of our time, such as Hannah Arendt, Richard Rorty and
John McDowell. The book adopts a comparative approach that portrays the complex
philosophical problems and concepts at the core of this investigation from
various points of view, thus broadening the philosophical horizon, generating a
more comprehensive perspective, and underlining the compatibility of different
philosophical views.
New Scientist 1959-04-16 New Scientist magazine was launched in 1956 "for all
those men and women who are interested in scientific discovery, and in its
industrial, commercial and social consequences". The brand's mission is no
different today - for its consumers, New Scientist reports, explores and
interprets the results of human endeavour set in the context of society and
culture.
Levels of Organic Life and the Human Helmuth Plessner 2019-07-02 The
groundbreaking classic of twentieth-century German philosophy now available in
English—with an introduction by J.M. Bernstein. Helmuth Plessner’s Levels of
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Organic Life and the Human, draws on phenomenological, biological, and social
scientific sources to offer a systematic account of nature, life, and human
existence. The book considers non-living nature, plants, non-human animals, and
human beings a sequence of increasingly complex modes of boundary
dynamics—simply put, interactions between a thing’s insides and the surrounding
world. Living things are classed and analyzed by their “positionality,” or
orientation to and within an environment. According to Plessner’s radical view,
the human form of life is excentric—that is, the relation between body and
environment is something to which humans themselves are positioned and can take
a position. This “excentric positionality” enables human beings to take a stand
outside the boundaries of their own body, a possibility with significant
implications for knowledge, culture, religion, and technology. A powerful and
sophisticated account of embodiment, the Levels shows, with reference both to
science and to philosophy, how life can be seen on its own terms to establish
its own boundaries, and how, from the standpoint of life, the human establishes
itself in relation to the nonhuman. As such, the book is not merely a
historical monument but a source for invigorating a range of vital current
conversations around the animal, posthumanism, the material turn, and the
biology and sociology of cognition.
Retrospect and Prospect in the Psychological Study of Families James P. McHale
2001-10 This book assembles 11 of the leading thinkers and researchers in the
field of family psychology to create a compendium summarizing both what
psychology researchers have learned about the family and where the field should
be going next. It evolved after the volume's contributors met with other
distinguished family scholars to discuss family influences on child development
and to ponder how this knowledge could be used to benefit families and
children. This volume includes approaches to the family that feature multiple
levels and topics of focal interest to benefit anyone interested in the family.
Central topics include mothering, fathering, marriages, family group processes,
sibling relations, and families as systems. In addition, three senior authors
offer road maps to detect, and suggest (a) challenges in research on parenting,
(b) marital and family dynamics, and (c) family systems in the years ahead. In
keeping with the theme of how research affects the lives of families outside
the university lab settings, this volume includes a chapter on the interface
between family research and law. This book closes with a "big picture" analysis
and critique of what is known and not known. Psychologists, anthropologists,
sociologists, and public policymakers interested in the family should
especially find this volume of interest.
The Metamorphosis (International Student Edition) (Norton Critical Editions)
Franz Kafka 2016-04-04 Franz Kafka's 1915 novella of nightmarish transformation
became a worldwide classic and remains a century later one of the most widely
read works of fiction in the world. This new and acclaimed translation is
accompanied by possible inspirations and critical analysis of Gregor Samsa's
strange story. This Norton Critical Edition includes: · Susan Bernofsky’s
acclaimed new translation, along with her Translator’s Note. · Introductory
materials and explanatory footnotes by Mark M. Anderson. · Three illustrations.
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· Related texts by Kafka, Leopold von Sacher-Masoch, Friedrich Nietzsche, and
Rainer Maria Rilke, among others. · Eight critical essays by Günther Anders,
Walter H. Sokel, Nina Pelikan Straus, Mark M. Anderson, Elizabeth Boa, Carolin
Duttlinger, Kári Driscoll, and Dan Miron. · A Chronology and a Selected
Bibliography.
Life and Process Spyridon A. Koutroufinis 2014-05-21 Alfred North Whitehead is
arguably the most original 20th-century philosopher of nature and metaphysics.
In recent decades a number of physicists have produced ground-breaking new
theories in fundamental physics influenced by his process philosophy. In
contrast, few biologists are even aware that Whitehead’s radical rethinking of
the Cartesian assumptions implicit in 19th-century sciences might be relevant
to their enterprise. This book seeks to fill this gap by exploring how
Whitehead’s process ontology might provide a new philosophical foundation for
the biosciences of the 21st century. The central premise shared by all of the
volume’s authors is the idea that all living processes are irreducible
processes. Each chapter focuses on assumptions implicit in some of the core
concepts of biology– such as organism, evolution, information, and teleology –
that play crucial explanatory roles in the biosciences, but as metaphysical
concepts fall outside its purview. The authors each identify important
shortcomings implicit in contemporary biological paradigms and show how an
approach grounded in a process-oriented metaphysics can avoid them.
Adolf Portmann Filip Jaroš 2021-09-07 This edited volume is the first
specialized book in English about the Swiss zoologist and anthropologist Adolf
Portmann (1897-1982). It provides a clarification and update of Portmann’s
theoretical approach to the phenomenon of life, characterized by terms such as
“inwardness” and “self-presentation.” Portmann’s concepts of secondary
altriciality and the social uterus have become foundational in philosophical
anthropology, providing a benchmark of the difference between humans and
animals. In its content, this book brings together two approaches: historical
and philosophical analysis of Portmann’s studies in the life sciences and
application of Portmann’s thought in the fields of biology, anthropology, and
biosemiotics. Significant attention is also paid to the methodological
implications of his intended reform of biology. Besides contributions from
contemporary biologists, philosophers, and historians of science, this volume
also includes a translation of an original essay by Portmann and a previously
unpublished manuscript from his most remarkable English-speaking interpreter,
philosopher Marjorie Grene. Portmann’s conception of life is unique in its
focus on the phenomenal appearance of organisms. Confronted with the enormous
amount of scientific knowledge being produced today, it is even clearer than it
was during Portmann’s lifetime that although biologists employ physical and
chemical methods, biology itself is not (only) physics and chemistry. These
exact methods must be applied according to what has meaning for living beings.
If biology seeks to understand organisms as autonomous agents, it needs to take
display and the interpretation of appearances as basic characteristics of life.
The topic of this book is significantly relevant to the disciplines of
theoretical biology, philosophy, philosophical anthropology, and biosemiotics.
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The recent epigenetic turn in biology, acknowledging the interconnections
between organismal development, morphology and communication, presents an
opportunity to revisit Portmann’s work and to reconsider and update his primary
ideas in the contemporary context.
Striving for the Whole Jaan Valsiner 2017-09-08 This unusual collection
explores the development of ideas in psychology's past, and shapes them into a
valuable resource for ideas in the discipline's future, with particular
emphasis on holistic traditions in psychology. Diriwochter and Valsiner focus
on developmental holistic psychology as advocated by the second school of
Leipzig in Germany. Although largely neglected, this school of thought has
provided some of the fundamental ideas necessary for a truly holistic approach
in psychology. This volume includes Leibniz's dynamic holism and Ehrenfels'
discussion about Gestalt qualities, which has generally been acknowledged as a
major milestone in the formation of Gestalt psychology. Each chapter looks at
the possible future of holistic psychology. Striving for the Whole contains
several well-though out discussions on possible elaborations of holistic
psychology by contrasting it with Ernst Boesch's cultural psychology, Pierre
Janet's theory on emotions, and Jan Smuts holistic approach to personality
theory. Discussions of holistic approaches in biology and evolutionary
psychology, as well as a renewed look at Lloyd Morgan's comparative
methodology, complete the volume. Striving for the Whole has been written by an
international group of authors and will be of interest to students of the
social sciences and intellectual history, and anyone who wants to dive deeper
into holistic approaches that maintain their ties with empirical methodology.
It is ideal for graduate and upper-level undergraduate courses in psychology.
Representing Development David Marco Carre 2016-07-15 Representing Development
presents the different social representations that have formed the idea of
development in Western thinking over the past three centuries. Offering an
acute perspective on the current state of developmental science and providing
constructive insights into future pathways, the book draws together twelve
contributors with a variety of multidisciplinary and international perspectives
to focus upon development in fields including biology, psychology and
sociology. Chapters and commentaries in this volume present a variety of
perspectives surrounding social representation and development, addressing
their contemporary enactments and reflecting on future theoretical and
empirical directions. The first section of the book provides an historical
account of early representations of development that, having come from life
science, has shaped the way in which developmental science has approached
development. Section two focuses upon the contemporary issues of developmental
psychology, neuroscience and developmental science at large. The final section
offers a series of commentaries pointing to the questions opened by the
previous chapters, looking to outline the future lines of developmental
thinking. This book will be of particular interest to child psychologists,
educational psychologists and sociologists or historians of science, as well as
academics and students interested in developmental and life sciences.
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The Bonn Handbook of Globality Ludger Kühnhardt 2019-02-21 This two-volume
handbook provides readers with a comprehensive interpretation of globality
through the multifaceted prism of the humanities and social sciences. Key
concepts and symbolizations rooted in and shaped by European academic
traditions are discussed and reinterpreted under the conditions of the global
turn. Highlighting consistent anthropological features and socio-cultural
realities, the handbook gathers coherently structured articles written by 110
professors in the humanities and social sciences at Bonn University, Germany,
who initiate a global dialogue on meaningful and sustainable notions of human
life in the age of globality. Volume 1 introduces readers to various
interpretations of globality, and discusses notions of human development,
communication and aesthetics. Volume 2 covers notions of technical meaning, of
political and moral order, and reflections on the shaping of globality.
Seeing Spatial Form David Regan 2006 Accompanying CD-ROM contains ... "color
imagery and video clips associated with various chapters and the York Vision
Conference itself."--Page v.
Innovating Genesis Emily Abbey 2008-07-01 Cultural psychology is currently in a
phase of rapid growth. Innovating Genesis is an example of how the most central
aspect of any science—its methodology—undergoes revolutionary transformation.
Yet in this book we see careful continuity with the past of the discipline. The
orientation to study processes of emergence was well prepared by the
Ganzheitspsychologie tradition in early twentieth century. If we all have
learned something about the world since then it is the inevitable quality of
the whole that transcends its parts. Scientists have tried to grasp the general
notion of such wholes—yet recurrently regressing to the easy illusion that one
can reduce the complexities of the in vivo events to the scrutinizes in vitro.
By looking to the history of how holistic ideas might help our present
investigations, this book demonstrates how contemporary science has something
to learn from its own history. The editors of this volume have managed to bring
together a creative international team of scholars whom they have guided to be
on target of the content matter of the book—innovating the genesis of the
methods for the study of psychological emergence.
Nazi Germany and The Humanities Anson Rabinbach 2014-07-03 MERGEFIELD AI_Copy
In 1933, Jews and, to a lesser extent, political opponents of the Nazis,
suffered an unprecedented loss of positions and livelihood at Germany’s
universities. With few exceptions, the academic elite welcomed and justified
the acts of the Nazi regime, uttered no word of protest when their Jewish and
liberal colleagues were dismissed, and did not stir when Jewish students were
barred admission. The subject of how German scholars responded to the Nazi
regime continues to be a fascinating area of scholarship. In this collection,
Rabinbach and Bialas bring some of the best scholarly contributions together in
one cohesive volume, to deliver a shocking conclusion: whatever diverse motives
German intellectuals may have had in 1933, the image of Nazism as an alien
power imposed on German universities from without was a convenient fiction.
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What a Mushroom Lives For Michael J. Hathaway 2022-04-26 How the prized
matsutake mushroom is remaking human communities in China—and providing new
ways to understand human and more-than-human worlds What a Mushroom Lives For
pushes today’s mushroom renaissance in compelling new directions. For
centuries, Western science has promoted a human- and animal-centric framework
of what counts as action, agency, movement, and behavior. But, as Michael
Hathaway shows, the world-making capacities of mushrooms radically challenge
this orthodoxy by revealing the lively dynamism of all forms of life. The book
tells the fascinating story of one particularly prized species, the matsutake,
and the astonishing ways it is silently yet powerfully shaping worlds, from the
Tibetan plateau to the mushrooms’ final destination in Japan. Many Tibetan and
Yi people have dedicated their lives to picking and selling this mushroom—a
delicacy that drives a multibillion-dollar global trade network and that still
grows only in the wild, despite scientists’ intensive efforts to cultivate it
in urban labs. But this is far from a simple story of humans exploiting a
passive, edible commodity. Rather, the book reveals the complex, symbiotic ways
that mushrooms, plants, humans, and other animals interact. It explores how the
world looks to the mushrooms, as well as to the people who have grown rich
harvesting them. A surprise-filled journey into science and human culture, this
exciting and provocative book shows how fungi shape our planet and our lives in
strange, diverse, and often unimaginable ways.
Myth and the Human Sciences Angus Nicholls 2014-12-05 This is the first booklength critical analysis in any language of Hans Blumenberg’s theory of myth.
Blumenberg can be regarded as the most important German theorist of myth of the
second half of the twentieth century, and his Work on Myth (1979) has resonated
across disciplines ranging from literary theory, via philosophy, religious
studies and anthropology, to the history and philosophy of science. Nicholls
introduces Anglophone readers to Blumenberg’s biography and to his
philosophical contexts. He elucidates Blumenberg’s theory of myth by relating
it to three important developments in late nineteenth- and early twentiethcentury German philosophy (hermeneutics, phenomenology and philosophical
anthropology), while also comparing Blumenberg’s ideas with those of other
prominent theorists of myth such as Vico, Hume, Schelling, Max Müller, Frazer,
Sorel, Freud, Cassirer, Heidegger, Horkheimer and Adorno. According to
Nicholls, Blumenberg’s theory of myth can only be understood in relation to the
‘human sciences,’ since it emerges from a speculative hypothesis concerning the
emergence of the earliest human beings. For Blumenberg, myth was originally a
cultural adaptation that constituted the human attempt to deal with anxieties
concerning the threatening forces of nature by anthropomorphizing those forces
into mythic images. In the final two chapters, Blumenberg’s theory of myth is
placed within the post-war political context of West Germany. Through a
consideration of Blumenberg’s exchanges with Carl Schmitt, as well as by
analysing unpublished correspondence and parts of the original Work of Myth
manuscript that Blumenberg held back from publication, Nicholls shows that
Blumenberg’s theory of myth also amounted to a reckoning with the legacy of
National Socialism.
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Jakob von Uexküll Carlo Brentari 2015-02-18 The book is a comprehensive
introduction to the work of the Estonian-German biologist Jakob von Uexküll.
After a first introductory chapter by Morten Tønnessen and a second chapter on
Uexküll's life and philosophical background, it contains four chapters devoted
to the analysis of his main works. They are followed by a vast eighth chapter
which deals with the influence Uexküll had on other philosophers and
scientists. Finally, the author discloses his conclusions, focused on the
possibility of updating Uexküll’s work. As far as the key issue is concerned,
the Uexküllian Umwelt is the perceptive and operative world which surrounds
animal species; it is a subjective species-specific construction which provides
living organisms with great security and behaviour stability. The relationship
that the animal carries out with its environment is a complex system of
semiotic interactions: its behaviour is not a set of mechanical reactions, but
a spontaneous attribution of meaning to the outside world.
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